August Board Report
Football is started! We have 56 guys once all get back from their vacations. We have had great
practices, and expectations are high. CC will begin on Monday Aug. 10th.

The coaches painted the football home side bleachers, as the boards were faded pretty bad.
Also, the field sign is up and touched up.

It has been a welcome sight to see people coming to watch practices! Several have stopped by,
if just for a few minutes to see what is going on.

It's a great time to be a Bobcat!
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